
      

                                                                                                            August 17, 2019       

 

HI!!   

My name is Mrs. Lockard.  

Mrs. Berg and I can’t wait until YOU’RE 

FINALLY HERE at Primrose with us.  We 

are your 1st grade teachers and we are so 

excited to meet you.   

 

I hope you are having a super fun summer. 

School will begin soon and when YOU’RE 

FINALLY HERE we are going to have a lot 

of fun learning together. I have a great 

book to read to you as soon as we arrive on 

the first day.  Here’s a hint:  The title is 

hidden somewhere in this letter. Can you 

guess what it is?  

    

  Your teacher,  

  Mrs. Lockard 

  


